06-28-2017 Minutes

McDonald County Commission—Minutes
June 28th, 2017

Present:

Keith Lindquist- Presiding Commissioner
John Bunch - Eastern Commissiocner
David Holloway- Western Commissicner
Kimberly Bell - County Clerk

General Business
Commission signed and approved accounts payable checks/payroll in the amount $391,464.77.

Mr. and Mrs. Burl Frazier discussed their situation with the Commission. Commission stated they have
no authority or power to intervene in city or village contractual agreements with citizens. Also in
attendance was Bill Dobbs, McDonald County Prosecuting Attorney.

Commission drove Moore Road and Low Gap. Both roads had blue road signs with no other sticker;
therefore, the county does not maintain Moore Road or Low Gap.

Commission conducted general business of the county,

ADJOURN
Commission will reconvene on July 3rd, 2017
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